
TECHNOLOGY ENHANCEMENTS
Shasta Portal Login Process, Shasta Portal Dashboard & Student Emails

Coming Soon!

WHAT’S HAPPENING?
Redesigned Shasta Portal login process, 

new customizable Shasta Portal dashboard, 
and district issued student emails.

WHO WILL BE AFFECTED?
Employees will need to log in with their 

Shasta College email address and 
set up their account recovery. 

WHEN WILL THIS CHANGE COME?
Shasta Portal (and all of its applications)

will not be accessible starting 
Friday, June 2 until the 

launch on Monday, June 5.

SNEAK PEEK OF ENHANCEMENTS FOR EMPLOYEES

BENEFITS

•	 All users get the ability to customize their Shasta Portal dashboard 
experience.

•	 Students will now have an email inbox that ensures all 
communications from the District are received, including a managed 
spam filter.

•	 With a .edu email, students will have access to free Microsoft software 
and discounts through other vendors on purchases. 

•	 Increased security and safeguard of all user accounts (students and 
employees).

EMPLOYEE IMPACT

•	 Employees will log in with their Shasta College email address.

•	 Employees login passwords will remain the same.

•	 Employees will be required to set up their account recovery.

SYSTEM(S) AFFECTED: SHASTA PORTAL (MY.SHASTACOLLEGE.EDU)

Scheduled System Downtime: Friday, June 2 to Sunday, June 4  /  System Goes Live: Monday, June 5

For questions/comments please email: myshasta@shastacollege.edu  
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